
657.278.7130

Virtual

Mon. - Fri.
        8 AM - 5 PM        

 

askcct@fullerton.edu

ed.fullerton.edu/cct/

the NAVIGATOR
a publication by the Center for Careers in Teaching

- December 2020 Edition -

Events and
Upcoming Deadlines

Would you like to join
our mailing list? Please

visit bit.ly/CCT_Interest
to receive our monthly

newsletter.

Due to the COVID-19
pandemic, we
understand students
may have difficulty
completing the
admissions
requirements for our
credential programs.

Regardless, we want
to encourage you to
apply to our
programs!

Please contact us if
you would like to
learn more!

Exploring Critical Issues in Education:
A Kids' Guide To Coping With The
Pandemic (And A Printable Zine)

It's been months of the
pandemic and you might
be feeling frustrated or
upset. But there are lots of
different ways to deal with
your worries — like giving
yourself a big hug!

l ink to article: https://tinyurl.com/copingduringcovid

Preparing for Finals:
Survival Guide

The Center for Careers in
Teaching is Hiring!!

1.) Start early

If you always start ahead of schedule, you won't have to cram the

night before an exam.

2.) Ask questions

Your teachers, professors and TA’s are there to help! Ask them

questions regarding the material and the exam so that you’re

prepared when test time arrives.

3.) Create a study schedule - and follow it

Pace yourself, but also remain disciplined. Dedicate time to your

studies and reward yourself at the end of each study session.

4.) Organize a virtual group study session

It can be helpful to study in groups – sometimes. Evaluate whether

or not studying with others will be beneficial to the subject as well

to your learning process.

5.) Lastly, take breaks and stay well rested!

You won’t be able to memorize or comprehend all the material at

once. Balance is key - ensure that you reward learning with breaks

to recharge and relax.

Are you in need of a part-time job? Then please consider applying

for the Student Assistant position in the Center for Careers in

Teaching (CCT). We are looking for an organized, positive, and

highly motivated student who wants to work with our team of

Academic Advisors and support the programs in the CCT!

Please review the position description, which you can find below for

additional information. We are currently accepting cover letters

AND resumes through December 4, 2020.

For questions, please contact Aimee Nelson at

anelson@fullerton.edu 

Virtual Academic Advising!
Prepare for Spring 2021 by scheduling a virtual advising

appointment with the Center for Careers in Teaching!

Visit our website to learn how you can schedule a virtual

advising appointment with our office:

https://tinyurl.com/futureteacheradvising
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